
 
Hello Lowell Families and Community,  

Lundy parents should have received their students' pictures.  They can also look at them online. 
They will need to enter the code EVTKB7G9X along with their student ID number that is available 
on ParentVue.  Picture retakes will be on Oct. 24th.  

More information about Title Night will be coming home next week.  

Please be sure to check the lost and found.  There are a lot of coats and sweatshirts! 

Lundy's first six-week celebration is coming up on Oct. 20th!  Students who have been following all 
school rules of being respectful, responsible, and safe, and who have not received a referral, will 
be spending their morning bouncing in the 'Adrenaline Rush Bounce House!" 

The Lowell Middle School students of the month for September with the focus on Respect are 
Christina Henshall, Hunter Vaughn, Izabelle Hardiman-Richey, Kaeda Greene, Elizabeth Westing, 
Lukas Williams, Wyatt Johnson, and Yareli Delgado. The Lowell High School students of the month 
also with the focus on Respect are Colton Alexander, Colton Wendt, Emma Barnes, Edessa 
Battles, Gracie Aldinger, Jenna Carter, Jade Clark, Layla Bachman, Quincey Cook, and Tyler 
Harris. Congratulations to these awesome kids! 

Juniors and Seniors have an opportunity to attend the Oregon College Fair at the University of 
Oregon next Friday, October 13th.  Interested students should talk to Mrs. Cardwell or Mr. Metzger 
for permission slips. 

LHS Health Occupations CTE classes are working with the Red Cross to schedule a blood drive at 
the school.  More information is coming soon! 

Progress reports will be sent home soon.  Check on ParentVue for the most up to date grade 
information, as well as the ability to email teachers with specific questions about progress. 

The Lowell School District, including the MVA and BCA, participated in a lockdown drill on 
October 4th. The students were awesome and as a result we are better prepared to keep our 
students safe. We will keep improving on our lockdown procedures as we always want to 
continue to enhance our safety protocols.  

On Oct. 19th, the entire district will also be participating in the “The Great Shake Out” and 
practicing our evacuation drills. More information will be shared as we get closer to the event. 

Come support our volleyball team as they celebrate Senior Night between the 4:30 JV and 6:00 
Varsity games at Lowell on Thursday, October 12th. 

 

Stay safe, healthy, and kind! 


